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Floodplain Public Information Session, February 19th, 2025 
 

 

The Londonderry Township Codes Department has scheduled a public information session to 

take place on Wednesday, February 19th, 2025 as part of the Londonderry Township Board of 

Supervisors monthly Workshop Session. This meeting is scheduled for 7pm and is being held at 

the Londonderry Volunteer Fire Department, located at 2655 Foxianna Rd, Middletown, Pa 

17057 due to the anticipated attendance of the meeting. 

 

It is the intent of this Information Session to open communication between the Township and 

its residents that are affected by floodplain for better understanding and working relationships 

in this area. 

 

Topics to be discussed at the meeting include the following: 

• Introduction of the Township Floodplain Administrator 

• What is a Floodplain and why they are important 

• Floodplain area in Londonderry Township 

• Information on Federal and State Floodplain regulation 

• Information on the Local Floodplain Ordinance 

• How do Regulations and Ordinances effect 

property owners in Floodplain areas 

 

 

There will be a limited time for general questions and answers about the presentation. 

We ask that if there are specific questions regarding property you own in a Floodplain area that 

you contact the Codes Department to set up a meeting at 717-944-1803 or 

dbrady@londonderrypa.org 

 

All property owners in Londonderry Township with property that has mapped floodplain are 

encouraged to attend. 
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